Mr. M.S Bhatia

No.12, Sheronwali Gate

Azad Nagar

Jalandhar

Phone: 11224488

25th January, 2010

My dear Narayan,

It gives me immense pleasure to convey my felicitations on the happy occasion of your securing a new job with ICICI Bank Secunderabad as Credit Analyst with good career prospects and promotion avenues. May God Bless you and shower many more favours to you.

You must now lay down a solid foundation in ICICI Bank for a Managerial position.

With warm regards.

Yours sincerely,

……………….

